

Dear Parents/Carers,

Changes to the length of the school day

As you will know, we recently held a consultation on some proposed changes to the length of the school day.

The Government has stated that schools should deliver a school week of at least 32.5 hours by September 2023, including breaktimes and lunchtimes but not breakfast or after-school clubs.

Thank you to everyone who took the time to share their views on our proposed changes. I can now confirm that we will implement these changes, which were widely supported by parents/carers and have been ratified by our governors, effective from September.

To confirm, from September we will be opening the doors at 8:35am and starting registration at 8:45am. Please support us in this by ensuring your child arrives promptly.

Yours sincerely,

Ruth Ryan Headteacher

















